From: Burton,Steven <sburton@webercountyutah.gov>
Sent: Friday, June 9, 2023 3:02 PM
To: Mandy Madrid <mandy@reeve.co>
Subject: RE: Sunshine Valley Estates 4
 
Mandy,
 
Yes we will need a new title report that covers the area for phase 4, to make sure its dated within 30 days of subdivision submittal. Yes you can use the water rights and pre app notes from phase 3, as long as the water rights you used on phase 3 really do apply to phase 4. 
Thanks,
Steve 
 

